
Year 6 Update – Friday 27th June 2025 

This week has all been about the school play and the children have 
worked extremely hard with their acting, singing and dancing in 

preparation for our big performances in just over a week’s time (please 
see information regarding this below). The rest of the school will also get 

to watch the play on Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th July during our two 
dress rehearsals for the Lisbon and Padua classes. We have been really 
impressed by the efforts of the children over the last week and we hope 

they are looking forward to showing you, ‘Cinderella & Rockerfella’ on 
Thursday 9th July. 

UKS2 School Play Arrangements 

• There are two performances of ‘Cinderella & Rockerfella on Wednesday 9th July at 
2pm and 7pm.  

• Please note that the afternoon performance is not ticketed and children are 
welcome to attend.  

• All the children have been given a ticket for the evening performance which will 
admit two people per family; children of primary age and younger are not 
permitted to attend this performance. 

Year 7 Transition Day 

• The children will be visiting their new secondary school on Thursday 10th July. 

• They will need to wear their school uniform for this day. 

UKS2 Sports Afternoon 

• The UKS2 Sports Afternoon takes place on Friday 11th July from 1:30 – 3:30 pm. 

• Children can wear a T-shirt in the colour of their house team for this event. 

We hope you have a great weekend. 

Kind regards  

The Year 6 Team 

 

 


